
 
The Ladies' Lunch for September will be at Florentine in 

Roseville.   

 
10505 Fairway Drive, Roseville (near Ethan Allen Furniture) 

When? Thursday, September 12, 2019 

What time?  11:30 am 

 

Florentine opened just a month ago and from early indications, 

promises to be good.  Pick whatever you'd like from the menu and get a 

separate check.   Just  let us know you're coming so the restaurant can 

be prepared.  They have a variety of pizza, pasta, and salads.   

 

Are you coming?  If so, call Irene Pardini no later than September 6. 

Irene's phone number is 209-3319 and email is irenepardini@gmail.com  

 

If you sign up and then later realize you can't come, please let Irene 

know.  The restaurant sets up for the number we give them so we need 

to let them know when the numbers change.   

 

If you're new to the club, come and meet some other members!  We 

love having new members at these lunches!  

 

They don't have a website with the menu yet.   

Florentine 
 


